
 

 

File No. 21-0600-S46 
 
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES and PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEES’ 
REPORT relative to the status of broadband co-location deployments and efforts to bridge the digital 
divide. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the Bureau of Street Lighting report dated September 13, 2022 relative to the status of 
broadband co-location deployments and efforts to bridge the digital divide. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 6, 2022, your Information, Technology, and General Services Committee 
considered a BSL report relative to the status of broadband co-location deployments and efforts to bridge 
the digital divide. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to note and 
file the above report inasmuch as no further Council action is required at this time.  
 
Subsequently, on October 26, 2022,  the Public Works Committee also considered this matter and after 
providing an opportunity for public comment, the Public Works Committee concurred with the 
recommendation made previously by the Information, Technology, and General Services Committee to 
note and file this report. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY, AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RAMAN  YES 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
PRICE  YES 
 

 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
HUTT  YES 
 
ME 10/26/22 

 
 
 
 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 
 
 


